Congratulations to Clay and Brooke Martin on the birth of their daughter Eden,
September 4. She weighed 7 pounds, 2 ounces and was 21 inches long.

Bible Memory participant (Pre-K through HS) and listener sign-up sheets for the
new year are posted on the board by the audio booth. Contact Tonya Frey with
questions or for additional info about the program. It's not too late to join.

It's not too late to participate in My Coins Count. Calendars and pails are available
by the mailboxes. We will be collecting at PV until next Sunday. Donations can
also be taken to the MCC Booth at the Relief Sale September 24 and 25.

Join us Monday evenings any time after 6:00 pm in our Seed to Feed community
garden. Please bring tools for harvesting. The garden is located behind the church
owned house. Park in the church lot and walk up the bank to the garden.

A Red Cross Blood Drive will be held September 15 from 1:00-6:00 pm. Please sign
up by the audio booth to volunteer at the registration table or provide cookies.
Contact Weldon Glenn if you wish to schedule a time to donate blood.

How well do you know the person sitting beside you, or up front, or playing the
piano? Sunday evening, September 19 at 6:30 pm come “Meet the Members of PV.”
We will have 3 families represented telling their stories, including what brought
them to PV, who their family includes and what they do outside of church. Come get
to know your church neighbors a little better. One of the presenters may have
moved here on the witness protection program - it must be safe now....

Plan to attend our Church Business Meeting Wednesday, September 22 at 7:00 pm.
We will be reviewing and voting to approve the Annual Reports. Agendas are
available today in mailboxes. Annual Reports will be available next Sunday.

A table is set up by the mailboxes with supplies so you can bake at home for the
Relief Sale. Please be sure and take an information sheet as well. You can drop off
your baked items all day Thursday, Sept 23 on the tables in the multipurpose room.

Plan now to help decorate cookies for the Relief Sale Thursday September 23.
You can stop by the multipurpose room anytime between 8:00 am-8:00 pm.

Interested in going on an MDS trip to Kentucky Sept 26-Oct 2? See John Nice.

Swiss Steak Supper is being planned for October 9 from 4:00-7:00 pm, but as
carry-out only. Tickets and sign-up sheets are by the library.

Due to various concerns surrounding COVID-19 and vaccination levels, the MCC
Great Lakes Comforter Bash in Goshen will not be held in person this fall. However,
the planning committee would still like to make as many comforters as possible.
Packets with materials available for you to make comforters at home or in small
groups in your churches and communities can be picked up at The Depot (door #2)
Monday-Thursday from 9:00 am- 4:00 pm or by appointment by calling 534.4071.

Please save shoeboxes for an upcoming joint Fellowship/Outreach activity with
Operation Christmas Child. More information to come on how you can participate
in sponsoring boxes, purchasing presents and stuffing boxes.
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Fruit of the Spirit
Galatians 5:22-26

Welcome ... Desirae Bourne
Worship Songs.............. What A Beautiful Name.............. Worship Team
Holy Spirit
Message.........ccoonuunnee. Gentleness, Luke 7:36-50................. Pastor Josh
Worship Songs.............. Worship From A Wretch............ Worship Team

Revelation Song

Prayer & Benediction.....................

........................................ Pastor Ron

This Week

Monday - 9/13
6:00 pm Community Garden
6:45 pm Support Group (MPR/KIit/YR)

Tuesday - 9/14
9:00 am Staff Meeting (CR)

Wednesday - 9/15

1:00 pm Blood Drive (MPR/Kit)

6:00 pm Outreach Team Meeting (Lib)

6:30 pm Worship Team Practice (Sanc)
Thursday - 9/16

8:30 am Cookie Dough (Kit)

5:00 pm Youth Bible Study (Brew)
Friday - 9/17

6:30 pm Adult Volleyball (MPR)
Saturday - 9/18

5:00 pm Wedding Rehearsal (Sanc)
5:00 pm Youth Camp Out (B&L Kauffman)

Contact Info

.|
Pleasant View Church

58529 County Rd 23
Goshen, IN 46528
Phone: 574.533.2872
Text: 574.400.5241
Email: office@mypv.org
Website: www.mypv.org

Mission, Staff & Leadership

____________________________________________________|]
Invite others to walk with us on the
Jjourney of learning more about Jesus
and reflecting His love for all.

Ministers: All who are part of this body

Mark Snyder Lead Pastor
Ron Diener Associate Pastor
Josh Teegardin Family Ministry Pastor
Desirae Bourne Worship Arts Director
Sarah Miller Office Manager
Dennis Bontrager Moderator
Joanna Woolace Counseling Coordinator

Roger Martin Elder of Stewardship
Tonya Frey Elder
Bryan Kauffman Elder
Lisa Nussbaum Elder
Ways to Give

Visit mypv.org or give a check/cash.

Special Line Items for Offering
Benefit Fund
Deaf Ministry
Disability Benefit Fund
Ethiopian Discipleship
Food Pantry
Santiago Partnership



